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To whom it may concern:

The purpose of this letter is to verify that eWorldEditing, Inc. provided
the editing services for the following manuscript:

Detection of EGFR-SEPT14 fusion in cell-free DNA of a patient with
advanced gastric cancer

Corresponding Author: KYUNG-A LEE
The edited document was returned to the writer on 10/01/2020. We are
unaware of any changes or additions made to the manuscript after that

time.

Sincerely,

Jerry Nairns
eWorldEditing, Inc.
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